Michael Bula Solicitors, International Lawyers and Notaries

From: The Society of Notaries of Victoria Inc. <admin@notaries.org.au>

Sent: Monday, 18 March 2019 8:43 AM

To: Michael Bula Solicitors, International Lawyers and Notaries

Subject: Victorian Notaries Bulletin No. 5 18032019

View this email in your browser



President's Message

Dear Michael,

E-Bulletin no. 5 : 18 March 2019

We still have a few places for the:

- European Study Tour 11 to 20 September 2019 [now confirmed with time extended to 4 pm Friday 29 March 2019] - for any notary with an interest in the civil law jurisdictions
- Twilight Seminar 21 March 2019 [**NEW** biographies of speakers below]



Council Meetings are held at - *La Maison de Maître* building, 203/205

Canning Street, Carlton [corner Neill

Street]

JULUY I DUI 4013

We have a few places left for you, your notary and other legal colleagues and partners as I am proud to announce the Tour now has its minimum numbers registered.

Do not miss this civil law educational bonanza.

This tour is a one-in-a-decade opportunity to be immersed in the civil law notariats and to enjoy and network with your fellow notaries. I personally urge you to attend and reserve and pay for your place. Much work and planning has gone into the organisation which is for you and to add value to your SNV membership.

The deadline now to reserve your place for this unique tour is Friday 29 March 2019 at 4:00 pm. by special extension. Colleagues from other Australian States and Territories and New Zealand have been invited.

From Wednesday 11 to Friday 20 September 2019 inclusive in a first - the Society with the International Institute of Notarial Studies in Switzerland is organising an exciting civil law notarial study tour of Switzerland and Estonia, earning you up to 14 CPD points.

Read more for the programme

A \$250 non-refundable registration reservation administration fee payment per person can be paid securely online through our website, and we urge you to register as soon as possible as numbers are strictly limited and cannot exceed

Please book now to avoid disappointment and remember your spouses, partners and friends can also attend for the \$250 per person payment which can be made securely online. There will be a separate partners' itinerary.

Click here to book

Twilight Seminar 21 March 2019

Some places are still available.

Speakers:

Matthew Rose [in lieu of Justin Toohey] is a Risk Manager with Legal Practitioners' Liability Committee (LPLC). LPLC is the professional indemnity insurer to Victorian and many national legal practices. Matthew joined LPLC in 2010 after working in risk management roles with the London offices of two global law firms. He was previously in private practice in the commercial litigation group of a large Australian firm. As a Risk Manager with LPLC, Matthew works with legal practices and the profession generally to raise the level of risk awareness among practitioners and help manage those risks. He frequently presents on a range of risk topics at law societies and local associations, legal education providers and law firms, as well as LPLC events. Matthew also writes many of LPLC's risk management publications, including the monthly Law Institute Journal column and weekly blog.

Professor Peter Zablud, AM, RFD

Peter Zablud is an experienced and expert notary. He is the author of the authoritative reference work "Principles of Notarial Practice" which has been sold in 21 countries and is now in its second edition.

He conducts a substantial and respected notarial practice founded upon a high level of service and knowledge. His clientele includes many of Australia's largest and most significant listed companies, superannuation trustees, fund managers and international investors as well as a wide range of public entities,

of Notarial Studies at Victoria University, Melbourne, Professor Zablud designed and is responsible for the presentation of the Professional Course in Notarial Practice - the pre-eminent qualification for notaries in Australia and one of the outstanding courses of education of its kind in the common law world. Professor Zablud presents workshops and masterclasses for practising and prospective notaries internationally and throughout Australia, as well as lectures and seminars for government and private organisations. [Learn more at the Twilight Seminar].

Philip Earle is the founding partner law firm Hope Earle lawyers. Hope Earle lawyers is a boutique business and property firm situated at 535 Bourke Street, Melbourne. He is currently the Vice President of the Society. He is Accredited Business Law Specialist and acts for a variety of public and private company clients across diverse number industry sectors. He was admitted as a Public Notary by the Archbishop of Canterbury in 1990. He has considerable Notarial experience and has developed a very busy Notarial practice focusing mainly on corporate and commercial clients.

Last chance to book and pay online now just in time for end the the CPD year on 31 March 2019.

To earn 2.5 valuable CPD points to top up your points for the year, just in time for the end of the CPD year, your Council has planned a notary-focused array of speakers - click here and book online now to secure your limited places, which sold out early in the past 2 years.

Book now

Save the Dates in 2019

- The CPD "Twilight Seminar" Thursday 21 March 2019 Victoria University
- The "New Notaries and Students" networking event is scheduled 25
 July 2019 RACV Club

County Court - Friday 23 August 2019 - announcing the **NEW** venue : The Park Hyatt

- The CPD 10-day Civil Law Study Tour of Europe Switzerland/Estonia)
 - Wednesday 11 to Friday 20 September 2019 inclusive
- Consular Corps + SNV combined function early October 2019 date to be confirmed
- The Annual General Meeting of the Society of Notaries Victoria 21
 November 2019 La Maison de Maître building, Carlton

Your Society: adding value to your membership.

Regards to all



Michael Bula

President SNV







Copyright © 2019 Society of Notaries of Victoria, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a member of the Society of Notaries of Victoria

Our mailing address is:

Society of Notaries of Victoria
Suite 728
1 Queens Road
Melbourne, VIC 3004
Australia

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can <u>update your preferences</u>, <u>Forward to a Friend</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

